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Dear Parents! 

 
Did you know that our school will be one of the first in the District to offer the convenience of online 

payments to parents? 
 

For safety and efficiency reasons, we want to reduce the amount of cash and checks coming into our 

school. We are asking parents to please take 5 minutes to register, by following the steps below. Once 
you are registered online, you will begin receiving emails about upcoming events. 

 
Here is a one minute movie clip that will give you a brief overview of the registration and online shopping 

experience. 
 http://www.kevsoftware.com/movies/ParentRegEnglish/ 

 

Register Online: 
 

Step 1: Please click on this link:  

 
https://DCPS.schoolcashonline.com 

 
Step 2: Register by selecting the “Get Started Now” and following the steps. 

 
Step 3: After you receive the confirmation email, please select the ‘click here’ option, login in and 

add each of your children to your household account. 

 
Convenient Safe Secure 

 

PLEASE NOTE: If you have any questions during the registration process or while shopping online, please 
select the GET HELP option in the top right hand area of the screen. 

 

 
Many thanks, 

 
 

Principal 
 

 
 

http://www.kevsoftware.com/movies/ParentRegEnglish/
https://dcps.schoolcashonline.com/

